



# **Saint Agnes Newsletter**

Family Newsletter May 3, 2023

### FROM THE PRINCIPAL

May is a month dedicated to our Blessed Mother, Mary! Throughout the month of May, students are invited and encouraged to bring flowers to place at our school's May altar in her honor. We look forward to bringing the color and brightness of spring into the building!

~ Erin Redleski

#### SCHOOL NEWS

Wildcat Bash Field Day Volunteers Needed: This fun day is scheduled for Monday, May 15th. (Tuesday, May 16th is reserved as a rainout date.) We can't make it happen without your help! We are looking for some volunteers to help manage the field day stations from 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. Volunteers will need to arrive at 8:00 a.m., sign in at the office, and proceed down to the gym area. This will give enough time to give you information on your volunteer duties. If you would like to join the fun, please click the link below to sign up. Field Day Sign Up Genius

## SCHOOL CALENDAR

## May

- 4 Cincinnati Zoo Field Trip: Gr. 1
- 7 First Communion (Saint Agnes Church 10:30 a.m.)
- 10 Great Amer. Ball Park Field Trip: Gr. 5
- 11 Cincinnati Reds Visit/Game: Gr. 7
- 11 Park Field Trip: Kindergarten
- 12 Family Group Day (wear family group shirt)
- 15 Saint Agnes Field Day (rain date 5/16)
- 16 Pub Trivia at Junipers (6 p.m. Odyssey fundraiser)
- 17 FCC Game: Gr. 8 (evening game)
- Sip & Shop at Leeta Ruth (4-7pm; Odyssey fundraiser)
- 19 Last day of school for kindergarten & gr. 8
- 22 Kindergarten Celebration (9 a.m. St. Agnes Church)
- 22 8th Grade Graduation (6 p.m. St. Agnes Church)
- 26 Last day of school for grades 1-7 (11am dismissal)

**Lunch with Students:** Don't forget - Each student can have one visitor (so that all students can have the opportunity for a lunch visitor.) If you would like to join your child(ren) for lunch one day, sign ups and details can be found on this **sign up home page** 

**Vacation Bible School:** VBS is returning to St. Agnes this summer! It will be held the week of July 17-21 for incoming kindergarten through 5th grade students. Registration is now available <a href="here">here</a>. Questions can be directed to Natalie Egan at natalie.egan12@gmail.com

**Odyssey of the Mind Fundraisers**: Thank you again to all who have donated to the Odyssey of the Mind Group for Worlds. We have two teams preparing to compete in Michigan this month at the World Finals! Here are some more opportunities to have fun, treat yourself and help the team as we raise money to help our teams!

- **Buddy Cards** We are selling LaRosa's Buddy Cards for \$10. Each Buddy Card is good for 14 "Buy any large pizza, get a large cheese pizza free" offers! A \$150 value for just \$10! Click here for details!
- \$5 Soccer Raffle Alert We're giving away Two Tickets to the <u>Concacaf</u> Gold Cup Soccer Matches at TQL Stadium on Sunday, July 9! Raffle tickets are only \$5 each, ends May 21!! Click <u>here</u> for more info!
- Live Pub Trivia at Junipers Covington, May 16 Suggested donation \$10 per person or a team of 6 for \$50, and ALL funds from team registrations go to OM! 1st place team prize is 4 Scout Level Seats + Parking Pass for the May 24 Cincinnati Reds vs. St. Louis Cardinals game! More prizes for 2nd & 3rd place and raffles for everyone who plays!!
- **Sip & Shop at** Leeta Ruth Boutique, May 18 OM will get 20% of sales during this event. Grab some friends, enjoy some snacks while you find your new summer style!

### PTO NEWS:

## Family Wildcat Social: \*Rescheduled\*

Mark your calendars! Wildcat Social "Family Day" has been rescheduled for Sunday, May 21st from 4-6 p.m., on the school fields. Food trucks, dunking booth, family fun!! No sign-ups, just show up. (Obviously this event is weather dependent but fingers crossed for good weather in May.) Questions, email Stephanie Lonnemann kenning.stephanie@gmail.com

PTO Open Committee Positions: The PTO had a lot of fun this year planning several different events that benefited our school and students! We are looking ahead to next school year and have a few opportunities opening up for anyone looking to join in the fun! These positions are not time intensive and can be anyone with a child at St. Agnes. It is a great way to have some fun and get to know other parents while helping the kids. If you are interested in any of the following positions or want to learn more about them, reach out to the PTO at saintagnesschoolpto@gmail.com or Sam at samanthaschoborg@gmail.com. Opportunities: Vice President, Secretary, Wildcat Social chair (can be an individual or group of friends), Eat out Nights coordinator.

## **Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School**

**Teacher Appreciation Week**: We need your help. PTO is planning lunch for the teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week, and so that the teachers can all eat together when the food is hot, we need parent volunteers to help cover classrooms for an hour. Please sign up <a href="here">here</a>. If you have other ideas and would like to help in other ways during the week, please email Heather Randolph at harandolph06@gmail.com

### **BOOSTERS NEWS:**

**Boys' Basketball Director Needed:** We are looking for a new boys basketball director for grades 2-8 for the Fall 2023 season. You could also team-up with someone to be co-directors. This entails taking the registration list and coordinating team and coach assignments, as well as league registration. The Boosters will be there to help you through it all. If you are interested or have questions, please contact Tim McHugh <a href="mailto:timemchugh@gmail.com">timemchugh@gmail.com</a>.

Fall Soccer Registration: 2023 Fall Soccer Registration opens May 1st and ends on May 22nd. Saint Agnes offers soccer for students ages 4-13. Play games and practice at Saint Agnes Fields. Play with your classmates. We have an "under-6 instructional program" for ages 4-5 with a combined practice and game on Sundays at Saint Agnes. Our "Recreational U8 – U14 program" plays in the Northern Kentucky Soccer League (NKSL) and has weekday practices at Saint Agnes and Saturday games at various locations in Kenton County. Shirts are provided for the U6 program. Uniforms for the recreational program must be purchased during the registration process (if needed). Late registrations are not guaranteed and cost \$10 more per player. Player moves after teams are set cost \$10 per move. Registration will be through the Boosters website: <a href="http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters">http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters</a> (Click on "Registration Info"). For questions about boys soccer contact Rob Lynch, RobLynch474@gmail.com or girls soccer Katie Graham, katiegraham18@gmail.com. For U6 contact Lara Zimmerman at larazimmerman1@gmail.com.

## **COMMUNITY NEWS:**

**Girls Basketball Camp**: Notre Dame Academy will be hosting basketball camps this summer on June 5 – June 8 for girls entering grades 3-9. The 3<sup>rd</sup> -5<sup>th</sup> grade camp will be 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. The 6<sup>th</sup>-9<sup>th</sup> grade camp will be from 12:00p.m. -2:00 p.m. When registering, it is the grade your daughter will be entering in the fall of 2023. Registration Link for Grades 3-5: click here; Registration Link for Grades 6-9: click here

**Summer Opportunities/Classes**: Enriching Kidz has many summer classes available for students. A flier is being sent home today, or click <u>here</u> to see a copy of it.

### **Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School**